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INTERNATIONAL  EXPERT IN NEW MEDIA JOINS BU

Professor Stephen Heppell, the internationally-acclaimed academic, practitioner and innovator in e-learning, has joined Bournemouth University as Professor of New Media Environments. 

He joins colleagues in BU’s HEFCE Centre for Excellence in Media Practice, where he will be responsible for developing a new approach to the synergy of ideas and technology, driving forward changes to BU’s learning environment, both virtual and actual, and disseminating such strategies to the wider higher education sector. 

Described by Microsoft as ‘Europe’s leading online education expert’ and recognised as ‘the most influential academic of recent years in the field of technology and education’ by the Department for Education & Skills, Prof Heppell pioneered the advent of new technology for learning during the 1980s, when he created Ultralab, the groundbreaking technology research centre. He continues to be at the forefront of new media developments.

Most recently he has been involved in a number of high profile initiatives to make learning exciting, including Notschool.net, a social inclusion programme for young people disengaged through traditional learning methods, and Learnometer, a world learning survey, to track emerging trends in order to prepare for the next multimedia generation in schools, colleges and universities. Professor Heppell received a Royal Television Society educational award in 2006 in recognition of his passion and commitment for young learners.

A leading figure in influencing government education policy, championing the use of Information & Communication Technologies worldwide, he is also a regular consultant to the BBC and other corporate broadcast and online media.           

In addition to his role in the Bournemouth Professoriate, Professor Heppell is involved in a range of global education programmes, from primary to higher education, to effect change in the learning experience for students and academics. He also has a range of international clients through his policy, research and practice consultancy, www.heppell.net.

Reflecting upon his new role, Professor Heppell said “Bournemouth already has an enviable reputation and I’m excited to be working with a team in the Centre for Excellence in Media Practice who believe in the importance of constantly innovating and implementing new ways to learn through new media. I’m looking forward to developing a collegiate and collaborative approach with fellow students and staff in the university as we prepare for change. 

“In 2020, multimedia applications will be a fundamental part of our social and cultural interaction and therefore crucial to keeping young people engaged in the learning experience”. 

Commenting on the appointment, Chris Wensley, Director of the Centre said “Stephen Heppell brings a unique insight into media pedagogy, since he is one of those rare people who are innovators in both new media and in ways of learning. His international experience and contacts will also be of great benefit to us as we re-think our curricula, our learning spaces, and our teaching and learning styles. 

“Stephen is an enthusiast, a motivator, and someone who initiates change. Higher Education faces many challenges but there are also huge opportunities. We are delighted to have him working with us”.
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